The All-Party Parliamentary Group for Engineering

19 March 2024

Annual General Meeting (AGM)

Present:

- Laurence Robertson MP
- Lord Mair
- Viscount Hanworth
- Sir Conor Burns MP
- Sir Julian Lewis MP
- Craig Whittaker MP
- Lord Ravensdale
- Stephen Metcalfe MP

Election of Officers:

Laurence Robertson MP and Lord Mair (co-Chairs) were re-elected along with Chi Onwurah MP and Lord Ravensdale, proposed by Viscount Hanworth and seconded by Stephen Metcalfe MP

The annual report was presented and approved.

The income and expenditure statement was presented and approved.

The Group confirmed that the new policy on zero monies coming from foreign states has been adhered to

A discussion took place on future topics and speakers. Stephen Metcalfe agreed to contact Boston Dynamics for the next meeting on Robotics.

Laurence Robertson thanked the attendees for their support and Lord Mair thanked the Secretariat.